
  
 

 
Ref PH594 
 
To all Community Pharmacies in the Wessex area and copied to Partner organisations and other 
interested parties for information 
   
 
Dear Colleague, 
  
The “Help us to Help You – Before it gets Worse” (Pharmacy Advice Campaign) which commenced on 
the 4th February 2019 and ran until the end of March 2019, has now come to an end.  It is now time to 
submit your evaluation for this campaign on PharmOutcomes.  The deadline for submission of the 
evaluation is Tuesday 07 May 2019. 
  
You will find the campaign evaluation under the Services tab on PharmOutcomes. 
  
All pharmacies are asked to submit an evaluation after each campaign confirming that the pharmacy 
has participated and noting the number of people who were given advice as part of the 
campaign.  The return is available now on PharmOutcomes.  The purpose of the return is twofold: 
  
1. To provide assurance that the pharmacy is complying with this element of essential services 
2. To help demonstrate the value that community pharmacy adds in terms of the health promotion 
role. 
  
Thank you for your support with the campaign. 
  
Our next campaign is “Children’s Oral Health Further information will follow 
  
Kind regards 
 
Tim Perriment 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager 
(Pharmacy & Optometry) 
NHS England, South Region Team 
Wessex Local Office | First Floor 
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX 
  
Telephone 0113 824 9851 
Email tim.perriment@nhs.net 
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